
 

Solar energy is booming at the moment. Generating capacity from solar panels has increased by 50 percent 

per year since 2005. More recently, a wide variety of solar lights, lighting sets and solar home systems have 

been developed that provide affordable, off-grid electricity access for millions of people. 

The value of international trade in solar products is about USD 25 billion per year, but the codes used to 

classify trade (the Harmonized System or HS) have not kept pace with these recent developments. 

To improve this situation, the International Renewable Energy Agency (IRENA) is proposing changes to the 

HS codes used for solar products and is seeking support for these changes from countries represented at the 

World Customs Organization (WCO). These changes are expected to facilitate trade and support the 

expansion of renewable energy, as well as provide more reliable trade data for monitoring purposes. 
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